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BY EMAIL 
 
 
April 5, 2024 
 
Daliana Coban 
Director, Regulatory Applications & Business Support 
Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited 
14 Carlton Street 
Toronto ON  M5B 1K5 
regulatoryaffairs@torontohydro.com  
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Coban: 
 
Re: Toronto Hydro-Electric system Limited (Toronto Hydro) 

2025-2029 Custom Rate Application for Electricity Distribution Rates and 
Charges – Letter Requesting that Panel 4 Appear Virtually 
OEB File Number: EB-2023-0195 

  
On April 3, 2024, Toronto Hydro requested that Panel 4 (Experts) appear at the 
Technical Conference virtually to minimize costs, as the expert is located out of the 
country. 
 
This letter is to confirm that the OEB approves that Panel 4 (Experts) appear virtually for 
the Technical Conference. Any questions relating to this letter should be directed to the 
Case Manager, Thomas Eminowicz at Thomas.Eminowicz@oeb.ca.  
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
 
Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
 
c:  Charles Keizer, ckeizer@torys.com; Arlen Sternberg, asternberg@torys.com; All 

Parties  
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